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We had an amazing turnout for our Somali Independence Day event. Somali
Independence Day is celebrated on July 1st. Many Individuals were able to
learn about the services Isuroon provides. We will always stay committed to
helping create and maintain strong families and communities.




We had our staff outing on Lake Minnetonka! The Isuroon team had a great
time bonding with our coworkers and boosting team morale. We would like to
thank all of our employees for their outstanding work toward building strong
communities!

On July 24th. Fartun Weli, the CEO, was awarded the Social Justice
Leadership Award! She has demonstrated a positive and lasting change in the
community. We would like to thank the 3M Open and The Greater Twin Cities
United Way for the recognition. The ceremony was held at the TPC golf course
in Blaine.

We will be moving temporarily in August. We will be undergoing renovations in
our main office. We will be posting additional details on our website and social
media platforms regarding our new location.



ol Hodan Mahamud

Afgan Program Coordinator

We are introducing our new Staff spotlight series! In this newsletter edition, we
will feature Hodan Mohamud our Afghan program coordinator! If you or anyone
else you know are interested in joining her ESL program, please call 612-886-

2731 or email hodan.mohamud@isuroon.org

Watch Video

Isuroon Programs

Isuroon Legal Center




WE ARE
HIRING!

EQUAL JUSTICE WORKS

IMMIGRATION ATTORNEY
FELLOWSHIP
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Isuroon is seeking an Immigration Attorney Fellow!

Isuroon 2024 Equal Justice Works Immigration Attorney Fellowship
https://jobs.minnesotanonprofits.org/job/isuroon-2024-equal-justice-works-
immigration-attorney-fellowship-minneapolis-minnesota-83700

2023 Summer Youth Program




Our 2023 Summer Youth Program has been impactful for the Somali youth at
Quantum STEAM Academy! 18 students completed the summer session. The
students have learned a lot regarding cyberbullying and crime prevention. We
look forward to continuing our partnership next year! Thank you to our
Education Director Osman Hassan!

Thank You for taking the time to read our Newsletter!

Stay up to date on our activities and services!
Follow our Social media platforms down below!
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Burnsville Location
1103 Burnsville Parkway, Suite 203 | Burnsville, MN 55337
952-595-5731 | dakota@isuroon.org
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